
GOLDER RANCH FIRE DISTRICT 
 

 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

GOLDER RANCH FIRE DISTRICT 
 

Pursuant to A.R.S. §48-805.02.A, the Governing Board of Golder Ranch Fire 
District hereby gives notice that it will hold a public hearing for the purpose of 
adopting a budget. The public hearing will be held at the District’s next regularly 
scheduled meeting: 
 
 

June 17, 2025- 9:00 a.m. 
Golder Ranch Fire District 

Fire Headquarters 
1600 E. Hanley Boulevard 

Oro Valley, AZ 85737 
 
 
 
Copies of the tentative budget are posted with this notice and can also be 
obtained at the GRFD Fire Headquarters 1600 E. Hanley Boulevard Oro Valley, AZ 
85737 and www.grfdaz.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted on 5/20/2025 
Shannon Ortiz 
 


